
FREE Catalytic  

Converter Etching 
 

The Roseville Police Department is partnering with local businesses to  
offer FREE etching and painting of your catalytic converter.  
 

3 Reasons to etch your catalytic converter: 
 

1. Catalytic converter thefts are on the rise.   

2. Studies have shown that if an item is traceable / identifiable it is 
less-likely to be stolen.  

3. The average cost to replace a catalytic converter is $1500 

Call the following participating businesses to schedule an appointment for them to etch your      
license plate on your catalytic converter and cover it with neon high-heat paint. 

Stay Connected with the Roseville Police Department 

Call Us: 916-774-5000 ● Email Us: PDCommunityServices@roseville.ca.us 

Visit our Website: Roseville.ca.us/police ● Follow Us on Twitter: RosevillePublcSafety 

Like Us on Facebook: City of Roseville Public Safety  

900 Riverside Ave 

Roseville, Ca 95678 

916-676-0010 

8051 Washington Blvd 

Roseville, Ca 95678 

916-783-0431 

700 Automall Drive 

Roseville, Ca 95661 

916-774-4807 


